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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
North Gosforth Academy Open Evening 
Wednesday 25th September 2024   
 
You will shortly be embarking on the process of confirming your choice of secondary 
school for your child.  North Gosforth Academy, as you know, is the receiving school 
for children moving on from your child’s current Primary School. We still, however, 
would like to offer you the opportunity to visit the school and discuss why this is the 
right school for you and your child.  
 
We would like to offer you a formal opportunity to come to North Gosforth Academy 
on Wednesday 25th September between 5.30pm-7.30pm. There is no need to book 
an appointment. There will be a presentation from the Principal, a chance to look 
around the school and a variety of workshops held by our pupils. The Principal’s 
presentation will take place in the Theatre at 5.30pm and will be repeated at 6.30pm.   
 
If you would prefer to make an individual appointment, please inform us by 
contacting the school office on 0191 236 1700 or via email on 
admin@northgosforth.co.uk, and we will arrange a time to suit you – either on the 
25th or on another day which suits you better.  Many parents do this and we are 
always happy to make ourselves available at a mutually convenient time.   
 
We very much hope that you will join us. We will be delighted to welcome you and to 
show you around our school. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
    
 
 
Pete Fox 
Principal 
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